
Weekend Update
Hey there-  

We're looking forward to seeing you this Sunday!  Pastor Matt will be teaching from the
Psalms.  It's looking like we'll have the main service inside this weekend (with the patio still
open for those who don't mind the smoke!) (Unless the smoke clears dramatically!) 

Since we will be going inside the county is still requiring that we wear masks, so we will be
abiding by that.  Thanks for understanding.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
STAFF APPRECIATION BBQ
We’re postponing the BBQ until further notice… hopefully the smoke will clear soon and
it'll be fun again to stand over a BBQ!  Keep an eye out for a date.
 
BUSINESS MEETING
We WILL be hosting our Annual Business meeting here at the church at 6:00 p.m. on
Sunday September 27th.  Masks will be required inside.  We hope you can make it.
 
INDIAN VALLEY BIKE RIDE
Pastor John is leading an Indian Valley End of Summer Bike Ride on Saturday, September
19th from Greenville to Taylorsville on North Valley Road.  Give him a call if you’re planning
on attending to check on smoke conditions.  375-0440
 
MEMBERSHIP CLASS
We have a new Members Class scheduled for October 4.  We’ll meet between the two
services for the first introductory session. We’ll lay out the class and let you know what to
expect and why we think membership is so important.  Join us! 
Email paul@lakechurch.life for more info.
 
HIGHWAY CLEAN-UP
On September 28 LACC will have a Highway Cleanup on 147.  Meet at the Spirit Gas
Station at 7:00 a.m.
 
OPPORTUNITIES to SOW SEEDS
LIFEWATER T-SHIRTS
We’re having church T-shirts made again.  As with last year, any proceeds from the church
will go to Lifewater as we continue to sow the good seeds of faith out into this world.  Use
the insert in the bulletin on Sunday to reserve your T-Shirt today!  Cost is $20.00/shirt.
 
VOLUNTEER AID for HURRICANE LAURA
We are planning to take a group back to Louisiana with Samaritan’s Purse to help
homeowners affected by Hurricane Laura.  What a great chance to sow some seeds!
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Volunteers will help with mud outs, roof tarping, debris cleanup, and chainsaw work.    If
you’re interested in learning more, please contact Donna Foos at  530-258-9123 or Pastor
Matt 530-816-9268.

SAVE the DATE

October 31 - Trunk or Treat Harvest Festival
November 6-8 – Man Camp with Susanville Community Church
December 10 – LACC Sponsored Community Supper in Chester

Grace, peace,
Pastor Paul
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